
24 February 2022

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

This year we are fortunate to be able to offer Water Survival lessons. These lessons focus on being
safe in the water and are essential for children to be confident and safe around the water.

Whanake will be attending these lessons from the 7th of March to the 11th of March.
Haemata will be attending these lessons from the 14th March to the 18th of March.
Safety measures are in place to support a safe and successful outing.

Please complete and return the following permission slip ASAP to your child's class teacher.
What: Water Survival
Where: Massey Park Pools
When: Please see above
Transport: Bus
Wear: Correct school P.E uniform, swimwear (to be changed into at school)
Bring: Water bottle, swimming togs, towel.

If you have any further questions or concerns, feel free to contact your child’s classroom teacher.

Kind Regards,

Rebecca Ledingham
Kotahitanga, Year 7/8 Teacher
Room 10

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
2022 Water Survival

I do/ dont give permission for ________________________________ in Room __________ to participate in the
2022 Water survival programme

Parent/Caregiver Name: ____________________________________Phone: _________________________________

Parent/Caregiver Signature: ________________________________


